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Four Additional COVID-19 Cases Confirmed with Links 
to Pre-Spring Break  
 
Niagara Catholic has been advised of three additional individuals testing 
positive for COVID-19. These individuals would have been in school during 
their infectious periods prior to the spring break. Based on the exposure 
dates, we expect that all currently active cases on our website, including the 
four reported below, will be cleared at the end of the day on April 22.  
 

• Notre Dame Catholic Elementary School – two cases 
• St. Augustine Catholic Elementary School – one case 
• Lakeshore Catholic High School – one case 

 
All affected students and staff required to self-isolate are now in self-
isolation, based upon guidance from Niagara Region Public Health.  
 
Niagara Catholic expects that as we move into next week, the two-week 
period for school exposures will end, meaning that we do not anticipate any 
further cases dating back to earlier in the month. Beginning next week, we 
will only report cases of individuals who are in our schools. Students and staff 
who are learning and teaching virtually will not be reported, in accordance 
with the Ministry of Education.  
 
Niagara Catholic advises all students and staff to continue to follow the 
direction of Public Health to reduce the spread of COVID-19 in our schools. 
 
 
 
 


